
FAIRHOPE ALABAMA

ATTENTION GOLFERS

Effective Monday, March 23rd through Sunday, April 5th, Quail Creek Golf Course
will be closed for open play. Walking will be permitted with tee times for Season
Pass Holders and their guests. No cost to your guest.

Quail Creek Clubhouse doors will be closed. Tee times can be made by phone (251)
990-0240 between the hours of 7:30am until 5:00pm. Rest rooms on course will
remain open for your convenience.

The driving range will be closed during this period.

No carts (private or otherwise) will be allowed on the course. All play will be
walkers only. All play will start on hole # 1, no exceptions. There will be no starters
or marshals during this period so please conduct yourself in a professional manner.

Maintenance will be working to improve the condition of the course, therefore please
be patient if they are working on the hole you are playing or skip that hole entirely
and take a "Par".

Pass Holders will receive an extension of their pass equal to the time the course is
closed.

Weare sorry for this inconvenience and hope to be reopening soon.

Jeff Marks
PGA Head Professional
Quail Creek Golf Course


